
   
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

As of today, 91% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £146.75 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Spring 2 –  
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Spring 2 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay. Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

 

 
 
  Redeem your vouchers for free holiday activities  
and food this Easter 

 

We have issued vouchers to all families whose children/young people are eligible for free places on 

FEAST activities this Easter. You should have received this via email or text, from a platform called 

Holiday Activities. Follow the link in this email/text to redeem your voucher and book your child’s place 

on some of the fantastic activities on offer in our area.  

 

If you believe your child is eligible and you have not yet received your voucher, or you have lost it, 

please contact the school office. 

 

To learn more about FEAST, and for information on activities, eligibility and how to manage your 
bookings, visit the website. 

For World Book Day Miss Leetham’s Preformal class have been 
doing activities focused around George’s Marvellous Medicine. 

 
This theme was carried on in their Food Tech lessons where they 
cooked up some very colourful Yorkshire Puddings, which all went 

down well with a splash of gravy! 

https://r1.ddlnk.net/c/AQjHqAwQnvakARiH8v9fIMeG_ymgj2HXUdNVFiTb6_E4SqtF7Zh3N5BWJm2TjMKSAkV_2g


   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Wellbeing & Safeguarding 

North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Partnership (NYSCP) 
aims to ensure all children in North Yorkshire are safe, happy, 
healthy and achieving. 

If you are worried about a child – this is the duty number:  0300 131 2 131 Or see their website here: 
 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/ 

Upper Semi Formal 5 Explorers went to the school bungalow Thursday morning to make 
themselves some yummy bacon sandwiches. 

 
They used lots of maths skills to count ingredients and equipment. They then cut their sandwiches 

into halves and quarters. 
 

The best bit of course was eating them. 

 

Red Nose Day is Friday 15 March 
 

Welburn Hall School will be celebrating the day by having a non-uniform day.  
 

To help raise funds for this event, we ask anyone wishing to make a payment to please 
click here to make the suggested £1 donation.  

Please note that we will not be accepting cash donations in school.  
Thank you for your support. 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=13770


   
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
  

This week Lower Preformal have been busy making teacup bird 
feeders as Mother's Day gifts. 

 

They all really enjoyed feeling what the seed felt like dry, but some 
were not too keen on the smell of the lard. 

 

Hopefully our parents will like them. 

Head Lice and Nits  
 
Parents and carers please note – there are 
reports of head lice in school. Please remember 
to regularly check your child's hair and treat as 
necessary.  
 
Please click here to view the NHS website for 
further information. Thank you. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/


   
 

 

 
  

Both our Preformal classes joined forces to 
work on the farm this week.  
 
Their job was to move some homemade 
compost to the vegetable patch to help enrich 
the soil.  
 
They worked really hard and as you can see it 
took some skill to get that compost into the 
wheelbarrow!  
 

They found worms and a caterpillar too. 😊 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
  

Mrs Barker’s class have been doing lots of maths this week – looking at using money to 
buy things. 
 
The class set up a stall, chose items that they were going to sell and priced them 
accordingly. They used 1p’s, 2p’s and 5p’s to pay for things, counting out the coins and 
giving change.  
 
Students also discussed how they might use money in different ways. Good answers were 
given, such as, paying for food at the shops, buying tickets for a concert or for train travel. 

Well done to everyone 👏 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 
  

We have to say thanks once again to 
Beadlam Grange Farm Shop, Bistro & 
Butchery for their unfailing generosity. 
 
One of our students wrote a letter to 
request Easter eggs and they kindly 
dropped them in to us in the week. 
 
Miss Marr’s class are currently doing an 
Easter egg raffle to raise money for their 
forthcoming residential trip.  

We’ve been very lucky to receive yet more donations this 
week. This time it was this amazing giant Easter Egg 
courtesy of Ryedale Lions. 
 
This beautiful egg has been made by Birdgate Chocolatiers, 
who are Pickering based and makers of the most delicious 
chocolate! 
 
As a school we do receive help from many local groups, so 
with this egg we want to give something back by supporting 
another charity.  
 
Some students took part in a vote and we’ve decided that 
this egg will be raffled to sponsor an epilepsy assistance dog. 
 
Parents and carers can send money in to class in an 
envelope – it’s £1 a strip and tickets will be sent back to you. 

Rebecca Sealy, our Senco, would like to say a huge thank you 
to anyone who responded to our recent, autism parent 
questionnaire and also to those parents/carers who spoke 
directly to the National Autistic Society.  
 
Thank you very much for your input and support. 
 
We don’t know the results of our assessment yet, but the whole 
process was an extremely positive experience for our school. 
 
We are keen to keep building on our knowledge of autism to 
provide the very best provision for our students and ensure that 
our staff have the most up-to-date knowledge and training. 



   
 

 

 
 
 
 

In their English lessons, Mrs Barker’s class have been reading 'Some dogs do' by Jez 
Aldborough, which was a great hit with pupils.  
 

As a follow up they enjoyed making clouds, using cornflour and coconut conditioner to 
make it stick together, finished off with silver and blue glitter. Sid the dog teddy was very 
popular too! 

Mrs Barker’s class have been good at walking 
safely, in pairs, to the bike shed in preparation for 
going out and about in the community.  
 
Everyone displayed road safety skills by listening 
and following instructions from teachers. 
 
A good team effort. Well done! 


